
SMS Sunday Message: November 4 
  
Good evening, Spartan Family!  This is Matthew A. Mason, proud principal of 
Sandusky Middle School, and here are a few announcements for the week of 
November 5 - 9.   This message has been forwarded to our SMS family via 
email, and will also be available on our website under the Sunday Messages tab. 
 

● We have one sporting event this week.  On Thursday, November 8, our 
football team will be away for a match with Dunbar Middle School at 5 pm 
for a chance at the City Championship!  Let’s come out and cheer our 
student-athletes to victory!  Go Spartans! 
 

● On Tuesday, November 13, all Lynchburg City Schools will host an Open 
House session to invite parents and prospective students to take a school 
tour, meet our teachers and administrators, and see what a typical day is 
like.  The event will start at 9 am and last until 10:30 am.  More information 
will be forthcoming on the exact schedule for SMS.  We look forward to 
having our SMS family in the building to see what we do every day!  
 

● On Thursday, November 29, SMS will be conducting our Touching Bases 
event, which gives time for parents to come to the school and conference 
with different teachers concerning their child’s academic progress.  This is 
a great opportunity to create plans for continued success for your child and 
also for collaboration amongst staff and families on how to better support 
the student.  This event will last from 3:30 - 6:30 pm and will be held in our 
cafetorium.  We hope to see you there! 

 
Please check today's email, our Twitter account (@Spartans_SMS), and our 
website for more important information on school events.   Again, this is 
Matthew A. Mason, and SMS is pleased to serve our community! 
 


